
From: Jay Cahill <jcahill@b-l-n.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/12/2012 10:47:10 AM

Subject: Per Rob Godfrey's request
Attachments: 2116_001.pdf

Christian,
 
Per Rob Godfrey's reqeust I have forwarded along some information regarding
 
a program that our company has successfully implemented for State
 
Departments of Transportation. This program resulted in significant
 
taxpayer savings and streamlined processes and procedures. Attached you will
 
find documents that delve into a bit more detail on this concept. I look
 
forward to meeting with you and any others to discuss this concept and its
 
potential cost savings for the taxpayers of South Carolina. Please don't
 
hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jay Cahill
 
Beam, Longest and Neff
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
 
This e-mail message and documents accompanying this transmission contain confidential information 
that is legally privileged. This information 
 
is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. The authorized recipient(s) of this 
information is prohibited from disclosing 
 
this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to 
destroy the information after its stated 
 
need has been fulfilled.
 

If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, 
or action taken in reliance on the 
 
contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and 
 
arrange for the return or destruction of these documents.
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